Palmyra R-1 Board of Education Press Release 1.19.2017

A special meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on Wednesday, January 18, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the office of the Board of Education at 1703 S. Main, Palmyra, MO.

The Palmyra R-1 Board of Education announces the hiring of Mr. Kirt Malone as Superintendent of Schools effective July 1, 2017. Mr. Malone has served as the principal of Palmyra Middle School for the past five years. Prior to coming to Palmyra Middle School as principal, Mr. Malone served as elementary principal at Lewis County C-1, high school assistant principal at Lewis County C-1, and was a teacher at Clark County R-1, Knox County R-1, Lewis County C-1, and Palmyra R-1 school districts.

Mr. Malone was chosen from a list of very successful and highly qualified applicants from both within the Palmyra R-1 School District and from outside the district. The Board of Education and Administration would like to express their thanks and gratitude to all those who applied for the position.